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Group portrait of a number of WAAAF officers who

attended the first annual conference of WAAAF staff

officers.

Repository Australian War Memorial, Research Centre

Reference VIC1353

Date Range 1942 - 1942

Formats Photograph

Details

Melbourne, Vic. 1942-08-03. Group portrait of a number of WAAAF officers who attended the first annual conference of
WAAAF staff officers held at No. 1 Training Group HQ, Grimwale House, Merton Hall, South Yarra. The conference was
opened by the Air Member for Personnel, Air Commodore F. W. Lukes (centre) and presided over by the Director WAAAF,
Group Officer Clare Stevenson (standing, third from left). Seated on the left (in drab uniform) is Squadron Officer Gwen Stark
who had travelled from Townsville for the conference.
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